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Dear ALRC

Important assets in a neighborhood are a Post Office, a place to grap a paper, some
milk, do laundry.  That's what this location means for so many of us in the
neighborhood.  I do not support an alcohol license in this location.  It's a bit of a 'town
square' that would not be enhanced by the sale of alcohol to go.

Best,

Anne Walker
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